
 
PORT OF FLEETWOOD 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of 
this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

NOTICE to MARINERS 11 of 2019 

 

No. 24 buoy reported unlit 

 
Mariners are hereby advised that the No.24 buoy has been reported and confirmed as unlit. 
 
Mariners are therefore advised to navigate with extreme caution until such time as the light has 
been repaired. 
 

 
ABP Fleetwood 
Port Office        David Taylor 
Fleetwood         Deputy Harbour Master 
Lancashire 
FY7 6PP         24th April  2019 


